
 

 

 

 

  
 

EMS On The Hill Day 
Briefing 

Wednesday, March 30, 2022 
1:00 – 2:30 pm Eastern Time 

Agenda 
 

Welcome and Introduction  
Bruce Evans, President, NAEMT 

 
Recognition of Sponsors 

 Review of Requests to Congress  
• 5-year extension of Medicare extenders – Shawn Baird, President, AAA 
• FY2023 SIREN Appropriations – Gary Ludwig, Past President, IAFC 
• EMS Counts Act – Evan Davis, Deputy Director of Governmental Affairs, IAFF 
• EMS Workforce Development – Matt Zavadsky, Immediate Past President, NAEMT 
• Participant Questions 

 
Preparing for Your Congressional Visits – Hill Days Logistics 
Chelsey Hickman, Partner, Winning Strategies Washington 

• State Delegation Meetings 
• Congressional Meetings 
• Participant Questions  

 
Contributing to an EMS PAC 
Chris Way, Chair, NAEMT EMS PAC 
 
Recognition of EMS Advocate of the Year Award recipients 
Troy Tuke, Chair, NAEMT Advocacy Committee 
 
Recognition of EMS Legislator of the Year Award recipients  
Susan Bailey, President-elect, NAEMT 

 

 
Special thanks to the generous sponsors of today’s briefing 

   
 

 


